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   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE (2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

         www.qop.ca 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR: Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR: Helen Krauch                 HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   3
rd

 Sunday every month       2.00 - - - - - 

SUNSET LODGE 1st
 & 3

rd
 Wed. 952 Arm Street - - 9.30 - - - 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - - 10.00 - 

ROSARY - 1
st
 Friday of the month  - 10:30 am - 11.00 11.30 11.30 11.30 - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - after Mass 12.10 - - - 

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - after Mass 12.10 - - 

CONFESSIONS: 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm.    

Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   
9:15am-

9:30am  

10:15 –    

11:30am  
11:00 – 11:45am 

11:00- 

11:45am 

10:15 – 

11:30am 
4:00-4:30pm 

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets on the 2

nd
 Wed. 

of every month after Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – meetings held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre  

3
rd

 Degree (Council 1256) - 1
st
 Mon. & 2

nd
 Thurs. at 7.00 p.m. Grand Knight: Don Lambton - 250.995.1531 

4
th

 Degree 3
rd

 Thursday of the month at 7 pm Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR: Michael O’Rielly - 250.477.8950 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain:   250.889.3761                       

     
 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

 NAME:   ____________________________________________________ 

                                                                        

 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Church, you must call the office at least 3 months in 

advance to arrange an appointment with the Pastor. It 

is assumed that the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace 

parish connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet with the 

Pastor and take the course even if your child has not yet 

been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both 

must be baptized and confirmed and are practicing 

Catholics. Non-parishioners are required to have a 

Letter of Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Hospital Chaplain 
Parishioners who are hospitalized and wish to have 

the hospital chaplain visit must indicate clearly that 

they want the Catholic Chaplain. Otherwise, the 

nondenominational Chaplain on call is asked to visit 

the patient. Catholic Chaplain 250.889.3761 
 

Please Note 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer 

a low-gluten Host. If you are interested, please come 

to the sacristy before Mass and inform the priest. 
 

Pope Francis' latest Encyclical letter   

‘Laudato Si’ – On Care for Our Common Home  
Informal study group on Laudato Si - On Care for Our 

Common Home, Pope Francis' latest encyclical letter    

The group will meet every Wed. 7:30-9pm at Our Lady 

Queen of Peace Parish in the Msgr. Wood Room.               

I recommend reading just the introduction. Come prepared 

with some questions and things to share. A little quote 

from Pope Francis' encyclical to wet your appetite,             

"The emptier a person’s heart is, the more he or she needs 

things to buy, own and consume." 

Contact:  Derek Pinto - 250.812.0127 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MASS 

 

INTENTIONS 

For:    

Requested by: 

July 21 TUESDAY 

 

Jeanne Pickard+ 

Giselle Bates 

July 22 WEDNESDAY Choose Life Society 
anonymous 

July 23 

 

THURSDAY Anthony & Marlene    

                                Tolomizenko 

Shirley Deidrick 

July 24 

 

FRIDAY Noreen McCooey+ 

Jean Halliwell 

July 25 SATURDAY Louis Berard+ 

Agnes Berard 
 

July 28 TUESDAY Aime Auger+ 

Anita Auger 

July 29 WEDNESDAY Louis Berard+ 

Agnes Berard 

July 30 THURSDAY Mary Adele Mulligan 

Sheila Quinn 

July 31  FRIDAY Noreen McCooey+ 

parishioners of Queen of Peace 

Aug 1 SATURDAY Lydia De Vera 

Louis & Carol Molloy 
 

Please remember the following persons who are ill in 

your prayers: Barbara Dunahee, Lucy Praud, Lorna Cue, 

Anna Urban, Dina McGregor, Marion Turner, Ann VanNoordt, 

Carol Retallack, Lynn Wood, Alberta McIntyre, Sarah Murphy, 

Christine Stornebrink,    
 

Mark Your Calendars - Events Upcoming   

Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish 
  On Sat., Aug. 29, Mass at 5:00pm, following Mass   

  Devotion Prayers to the Infant of Prague for the                        

  12
th

 Anniversary of the designated site to the   

  Shrine of the Infant of Prague, following with   

  a potluck downstairs in the Community Centre,  

  Everyone is invited. 
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish 
‘Prime Rib Dinner’- 849 Old Esquimalt Rd. on 

Sat., Oct. 24 - 6:15pm $30/adults & $5/child,  

(under twelve free) (including potatoes, vegetables, 

salads, desserts, juice, tea & coffee). Raffles, 50/50 

draw, & door prizes. Purchase tickets office hrs. Tues  

Fri. 9 - 4pm 250.384.3884 Deadline for Tickets is 

Tues. Oct. 18 
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Church 
‘Pot-Luck Dinner’ for the 85

th
 Anniversary of Our 

Lady Queen of Peace Church, on Sat., Dec. 5 

starting with Mass at 5:00pm and supper at 6:15pm 

in the community centre. Everyone is welcome. Also 

we will celebrate at the pot-luck the 90
th

 

Anniversary of the CWL of our parish, more 

information to follow soon in the Bulletin. 
 



 

ADVERTISE: We are in search of a Volunteer  

Coordinator to canvass business groups from the general   

public or from our own parishioners to advertise in our  

Bulletins. Interested please call 384-3884, or email: 

office@qop.ca We appreciate the support of these sponsors. 

Please support them: 

 

              McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      
          

                HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
      FUNERAL CHAPELS 

              CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

    
 

 

Website - Diocesan World Youth Day 2016 

http://www.krakow2016.com/en/ Official website: If you 

want to go and experience joy please join our Diocesan 

group. For more info please contact: Fr. Paul Szczur, SDS at 

paul.szczur@mailsds.org or Fr. Dean Henderson at 
catholic@uvic.ca 
 

 

 

 

Specializing in:         

                          Renovation and Design                    

  R                 >Kitchen Design             

    E               >Bathroom Design   

      D             >Suite Renovation 

        D             >Doors  

        O         >Windows  

           T       >Painting   

                 

 ** RED DOT **        Mark Turner: 896-4561             

           

Financial  Statement                March  2015 

Sat./Sun. Collections – Envelopes         $  4,532.15 

Sat./Sun. Collections - Loose                         $     528.05 

Latin Mass Collections - Envelopes              $  2,449.50  

Latin Mass Collections - Loose                      $    241.40 

Spanish/Hungarian Mass Collections           $    226.10 
 

Direct Deposit                         $    900.00 
 

TOTAL  COLLECTIONS                            $  8,877.20 

An estimated $10,000 per month ($2,500 per week) 

is required  to  cover  our  operating  expenses. 
 

Building  Maintenance  Donations                $       0.00 
 

Thank you to all who contributed to Our Lady Queen 

of Peace Parish to assist with our operating expenses. 
 

Financial Statement                   April  2015 

Sat./Sun. Collections – Envelopes         $  5,935.20 

Sat./Sun. Collections - Loose                         $     525.35 

Latin Mass Collections - Envelopes              $  1,588.00  

Latin Mass Collections - Loose             $     113.35 

Easter Collections – Envelopes                     $  1,165.95 

Easter Collections – Loose          $       87.00 

Good Friday Collections – Envelopes          $  2,035.00 

Good Friday Collections – Loose          $    264.20  

Spanish / Hungarian Mass Collections         $    424.05 
 

Direct Deposit                         $    875.00 
 

TOTAL  COLLECTIONS          $13,013.10 

An estimated $10,000 per month ($2,500 per week) 

is required  to  cover  our  operating  expenses. 
 

Building  Maintenance  Donations                $    330.00 
 

Thank you to all who contributed to Our Lady Queen 

of Peace Parish to assist with our operating expenses.     
 

Calling all Couples: 
The Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend is coming to 

Vancouver Island! October 2-4, in Nanaimo, learn a new way 

to communicate, and turn your good marriage into a great 

marriage! There is no group sharing, 

wwmevancouverbc@gmail.com Register: 604-876-7298 
 

The Poor Clares 
The Poor Clares invite you to join them for the celebration of 

the Feast of St. Clare. It will be held on Sat. Aug.  8
th

 at   

10:00 a.m. at St. Clare's Monastery, Duncan, the celebrant 

will be our Bishop Gary Gordon. Light refreshments will follow 

the Eucharist on the Monastery grounds. All are welcome. 
 

mailto:office@qop.ca
mailto:sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca
mailto:catholic@uvic.ca
mailto:wwmevancouverbc@gmail.com

